
Ss Peter and Paul Catholic Primary 
School

‘Together, with the Spirit we will 
create an oasis where every child 
matters’

Headteacher: Mrs M Butt

Email: 
info@sspeterpaul.s-tyneside.sch.uk
Tel: 0191 455 2862
www.sspeterpaul.co.uk

Olive Street
South Shields
Tyne and Wear
NE33 4RD

New Classes

The classes for next year 
will be as follows:

Nursery: Miss Rutherford

Rec:   Miss Todd

Y1:    Miss McStea

Y2:    Mrs Parker

Y3:    Mrs Hawkins

Y4:   Mr Gregg

Y5:    Miss Hudson

Y6:    Mrs Coyne

Dear Parents, carers and families,

Thank you again for your support during these unprecedented times.  We 
just wanted to share with you information on some staffing and classes.  
We will keep you informed via email before the end of term about plans for 
September and the new academic year.  We are awaiting government 
guidance this week on expectations for schools in the Autumn term.  Mrs 
Butt

Uniform pop-up shop

Our first uniform pop-up shop will be open from 2.30pm on Tuesday 
afternoon.  This will be held in the Y1 classroom and parents are welcome 
to attend.  However,  social distancing rules will have to be adhered to, so 
please be patient with our trainee shop assistant Mrs. Moss.

Isolating rules

We are awaiting latest 
guidance from the 

Government regarding 
the closure of class 

bubbles.  We will let 
you know as soon as 
we hear from them 

and Public Health.  

Incredible Eggs

Our Nursery children 
and staff have had a 
quacking time this 
week.  They have 

enjoyed watching our 
little ducks hatching and 

escaping!

New Job - Good Luck

We say goodbye and congratulations to Mrs 
Cooke, as she leaves us at the end of term for 
a promotion at Ridgeway Primary School.  We 
wish her good luck in her new role and send 
our best wishes to her and her family for the 

future.    

Summer Sports Club

26th -30th July

This will be running the 
first week of the 

holidays.  Mr Gregg will 
be sending out 

information next week to 
the people who showed 

an interest.  

School closes for the summer holidays 
on the afternoon of Friday 23rd July.  

Pupils will finish at their normal 
collection time.

Good Luck

We say goodbye to Miss Williams who joined 
us for this academic year in Y1.  We thank her 
for everything she has done for the pupils (and 
us!) and wish her good luck for the future.  You 
never know we may still see her around school 

in the future. Sports Day

Sports day has been 
postponed and has now 
been moved to the last 

week of term.  
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